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NRC STAFF TO HOLD PERFORMANCE EVALUATION MEETING AT ROBINSON

Meeting Is Open To Observation By The Public

NOTE TO EDITORS:

The Nuclear Regulatory Commission staff will hold a meeting with the operators of the
H. B. Robinson nuclear power plant, located near Hartsville, S.C., at 1:30 p.m. on Tuesday,
May 4, to discuss results of the agency’s latest Plant Performance Review for the facility.
Results of the review are contained in NRC news release 99-12, issued on April 1.

The meeting will be held at the plant visitor information center and is open to observation by
members of the public. NRC officials will be available at its conclusion to answer questions
from interested observers and will meet with state and local officials who attend.
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